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Speexx online language-learning programme 

Registration instructions 

 
Dear Student,  

If you have scored under fifty percent in the assessment test, you have extra work to do. Lehramt 

students who have failed the test will not be able proceed with other language exams until they have 

passed. Experience has also shown that students with poor assessment scores will persistently 

underachieve or fail if they do not take remedial action.   

The Speexx online language-learning programme has been designed to help you improve your level 

of English and prepare yourself for the next assessment test and language courses.  

To register, please email Mair Edmunds-Harrington (mair.edmunds-

harrington@uni-due.de) by 12 October using your university email address 

and providing your full name. Write ‘Speexx’ in the reference line of your 

email. You will not receive an immediate reply, so please be patient.  

Once the Department has registered you with Speexx, you will receive an email welcoming you to the 

course and requesting you to log in with your university email address and your own password. 

Please make sure that you log in immediately when you receive the email and that you take the 

Speexx placement test. If you do not, your registration will expire. Once you have fully registered, 

you will be able to access the course with your computer or any online device.  

We wish you every success with your studies. If you have any questions regarding Speexx, please 

contact Mair Edmunds-Harrrington. 

Best wishes, 

Professor Rüschoff and the Assessment-Test Team 
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